
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Limerick Diocesan Synod 2016 

Your Church, Your Voice 

We need to hear from you - so have your say! 

How can you have your say? 

Log on to www.synod2016.com 

The Limerick Diocesan Synod will take place in 2016 and will be the largest meeting ever held in 
the Limerick Diocese, bringing delegates together from every aspect of life throughout the 

diocese. It will be an opportunity to look towards the future of the Church in Limerick. 
 

It is important that everyone has the opportunity to shape this future and influence what the 
Church will look like in Limerick in the years ahead. We need to hear from you so have your say.  

What we would like to know from you: 

1) What are the topics that you would like to see on the agenda for the 
Limerick Diocesan Synod in 2016? 
 

2) a) What is it that encourages you to participate in the life of your 
local Church?  and  b) What is it that you find difficult about 
participating in your local Church? 

 

3) Where, in your everyday life, do you experience love, truth, 
goodness, hope and joy? 

(a) Attend a parish/community event – watch out for parish notices 
 

(b) Complete a hard copy of the Synod questionnaire – available from 
your Parish Church 

 

(c) Complete the questionnaire online at www.synod2016.com 

The Limerick Diocesan Synod will take place in 2016 and will be the largest meeting ever held in 
the Limerick Diocese, bringing delegates together from every aspect of life throughout the 

diocese. It will be an opportunity to look towards the future of the Church in Limerick.  
 

It is important that everyone has the opportunity to shape this future and influence what the 
Church will look like in Limerick in the years ahead. We need to hear from you so have your say.  


